
Friendly Reminders, Noteworthy News, and more! June 23, 2020 ​

Noteworthy News

Anmuth Medical, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 343-D, has
been producing hand sanitizer for sale during the COVID-19
pandemic. Each bottle holds 16 ounces and costs $11. To

purchase hand sanitizer for yourself or your organization, call 203-244-5364 or visit the
website. 

Restaurants Return

Please consider visiting these favorite eateries this week:
 

Acapulcos: 900 Cummings Center, Suite 101-T (978-232-0100)
Takeout
Indoor seating and expanded outdoor seating

 
Early Harvest: 950 Cummings Center, Suite 96-X (978-969-3126)

Takeout
Indoor seating and expanded outdoor seating

 
Jay Square: 500 Cummings Center, Suite 1640 (978-969-2118)

Takeout
Outdoor seating planned. In the interim, please use the peaceful garden on the
south (pond) side of 500 Cummings Center. 

Friendly Plumbing Reminder

http://www.anmuthmedical.com/
http://www.anmuthmedical.com/
https://acapulcos.net/mexican-restaurant-locations/beverly-ma/
https://www.earlyharvestdiner.com/
https://www.facebook.com/jaysquarellc/


We are excited to welcome an increasing number of leasing clients
back to our business campuses. We have, however, responded to an
in6lux of plumbing drain obstructions caused by inappropriate
materials being 6lushed down toilets. Please note that common
materials such as disinfectant wipes, baby wipes, paper towels, and
sanitary items should never be discarded in a toilet, as a drain line
blockage can lead to back-ups and signi6icant building and property
damage. These and other non-6lushable items should be disposed of
in the nearest trash receptacle. Thank you for your cooperation.

Simple Smiles

During these times of uncertainty, it can be dif6icult to see the sunnier side of things. We are
inviting all North Shore News readers to submit photos of something or some place that
without fail always makes them smile. The submission possibilities are endless: We only ask
that these photos do not include people.

Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as “The Shoe”

In the late 1980s, after the close of The Shoe, the factory belonged to Black & Decker
Corporation. Its attempt to convert the factory to an industrial park was unsuccessful and
ended with a 90 percent vacancy rate. Black & Decker sold the property in 1996 to Cummings
Properties for $500,000. Today, Cummings Center is a thriving business campus that boasts a
more than 90 percent occupancy rate.

Call for Submissions

We want to hear from you! Do you have news or a great photo to
share? Is there a special you'd like to offer to Cummings clients? Email
your news, offers, and photos to Helen Jeffers
at newsbrief@cummings.com. 
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.

Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as water
and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.
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